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Partnerships for safe, 

reliable drinking water 
 

Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 

Holiday Hideaway Association 

Aeration Tank and Booster Pump Station 

In 2017, the Holiday Hideaway water system was awarded a Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 

(DWSRF) loan to address elevated levels of iron and manganese in their drinking water, harden 

infrastructure against seawater intrusion, better control well withdrawal rates, and increase storage 

capacity. The project achieved iron and manganese treatment with aeration—a simple process that 

does not require treatment chemicals or feed systems. Additionally, the project replaced finished 

water pumps to bolster reliability and efficiency for years to come. The project was financed with a 

DWSRF loan for: 

 $576,739 at 1.5 percent interest rate for 20 years and was completed in the fall of 2021.  

Public health and environmental benefits 

Holiday Hideaway now provides safe and reliable drinking water that meets state standards. The 

additional storage makes it a more reliable and resilient system.  

 

  
Construction of a new tank.  


